
COMMUNIQUE 

 

The issuer Somplast SA informs the shareholders and investors about the availability of 

the report containing the preliminary unaudited financial results of the company for 2023. 

The report was sent in accordance with the provisions of Regulation 5/2018 to FSA and 

BSE AeRO market.  

Upon request, the report can be accessed at the company’s headquarters on George 

Cosbuc Street, number 147, Nasaud, Bistrita-Nasaud county, respectively on the 

company’s website www.somplast.ro, or by accessing the link below:  

 

General Manager  

Daniel Adumitrachioaiei 

http://www.somplast.ro/

